
 

 

July 6, 2022 Steers Meeting 
 

Susan Sanmann, Mary Grande, Julia Crocetto, Bev Hart, and Gay Young 
were in attendance. 
 
Mary reported on the member survey.  31 respondents indicated that: 
 65% are likely to enter the next Mancuso show 
 19% are not currently making art quilts 
 Reasons for not entering include time constraints, size and theme  
   issues, and being new to the process 
 
The Exhibition Committee is preparing for the vote from membership on the 
themes for 2023.. 
 
Members are pleased with the organizations that received donations from 
the City Market funds and it was decided to give to those again this year.   
 
Julia is getting information on the Community Art Show on Saturday, 
October 8. 
 
A new challenge will be presented to the members at this month’s meeting:  
make an 8” X 10” quilt to be ready by the November meeting.  These will 
be entered in the Member’s Show at the Art Center. 


